
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: December 27, 2024  

SUBJECT: Bid results for Brookton North subdivision improvements  

  

The City requested bids for the approved Brookton North Subdivision Asphalt Milling and Repaving 

Project. The project includes asphalt milling and deep patch milling, repaving, thermoplastic striping 

and replacing aging and faded street signage. All disturbed areas will be sodded as needed. 

The bid results are below:  

Allied Paving Contractors, Inc. - $392,756.25 

Blount Construction Company - $526,793.75 

Georgia Paving - $424,920.00 

Shepco Paving, Inc. - $594,770.00 

The Scruggs Company, d.b.a. - $581,000.00 

Stewart Brothers, Inc. - $582,439.94 

Vertical Earth, Inc. - $440,436.08 

 

The lowest qualified bid was $392,756.25 from Allied Paving Contractors, Inc., which is less than the 

opinion of probable construction cost (OPCC) of $520,326.70 dated October 28, 2024. The City has 

been awarded $86,491.71 of FFY-2025 Local Maintenance Improvement Grant (LMIG) funding. The 

remainder of the project will be funded through SPLOST. Staff recommends awarding the bid to Allied 

Paving Contractors, Inc., and authorizing the Mayor and City Administrator to execute all necessary 

documents to implement the subject project. 
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